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Hello Everyone,

Enjoy this article about our students, staff and community.

As you can see, the more we come together, the more our children benefit.
Have a great weekend,

Brad
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November 27, 2021

The last couple of weeks have been awesome for so many reasons! Our staff and students

have given our community so much to celebrate.

First and foremost, our school district staff and students should be complimented for their
academic achievements. Our school district once again “exceeded expectations” on the state
report card. This is a reason to celebrate, as this is the fourth year in a row that our school
district has met this level of achievement. The day to day work of our staff and students is top
notch. However, we will never rest until 100 percent of our students are proficient or advanced

in all areas! We have plenty of goals to work towards and plans for meeting all of them.
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